
 
 
 
 
From: Phyl Chisholm [mailto:tijerasphyl@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2009 9:00 AM 
To: Jorgensen, Lisa 
Subject: Solar Farm 
 
A resident of San Louis Valley has told us of plans to establish a huge 

solar farm in the Valley which would require construction of a 
huge transmission line diagonally across the Valley.  The Valley 
is unique in so many ways, it is a puzzle why that area has been 
chosen for the farm, when more than half of Colorado is open land 
with sunshine and with fewer amenities to be lost?  If you keep a 
tally, please mark down one more vote to put the farm someplace 
else. 

  
Sincerely/Phyllis Chisholm (former Colorado resident) 

 

SolarMap_009




